
ELEMENTARYELEMENTARYELEMENTARY
Lockard

District Secretary of the Year Toni Williams 
Teacher of the Year Krystaline Sample

January News



 Mason's Memo
ELEMENTARYELEMENTARYELEMENTARY

Lockard

Keep moving forward...



“If you can’t fly then run, if you can’t run then walk, if you can’t walk then crawl, but whatever you do
you have to keep moving forward.” ~ Martin Luther King Jr.

While so much has changed in our lives over the past few years, the encouraging words of Dr. Martin
Luther King still apply!

The above quote by Dr. King reminds me of how things and life are always changing. There are days that
I am flying high and there are days that I can barely crawl an inch, but either way, I must keep moving
forward. Education is like that at times also but with the support from the families of each student in
our school, we keep moving forward. Lockard Elementary is one piece of the puzzle that makes up the
Sunflower County Consolidated School District. We each play a part in the success of each student in

our school which in turn plays a part in the success of our district and ultimately the success of our county.
Our ultimate goal is to “grow students” or to keep moving each child forward. Thank you for supporting

us as we work to keep our school moving forward.





Hello and happy New Year!



Kindergarten and First-grade students
have been studying two of our favorite
authors and their most notable books:

Ezra Jack Keats and Jan Brett. 
Second and third-grade students have

been reading chapter books such as
Flat Stanley and Eerie Elementary.

All students received a new RIF book
and bookmark.

And as always, happy reading!
Mrs. Burkett

Musical NotesLibrary Letters

In January, Music students will
learn to sing and move to

songs about Snow. They will
practice reading and playing
rhythms as well as practicing

using body percussion.
Students will learn about the
Chinese Lunar New Year and

Groundhog Day this month as
well. 

Mrs. Ray
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